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Comments: Shoshone NF Travel Management Planning Project

Thank you for your time reading my comment.

I do not think there should be a open and close day for snowmobile use. As snowmobilers we are very good at
policing out selfs on when to go and when not to go. we do not want to see our areas closed so we respect the
areas. When some one messes up we make sure they know what they have done and how to fix it. We also are

very respectful to other winter users on the snow and will help when help is needed.

On the ORV trails | think it is a very good thing to open up more areas and make more loop rides. It will help the
economy of the area a lot.

Cameron Chimenti
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